
 

28 October 2019 
 
 
Australian Energy Market Comission 
NSW 
 
 
Lodged online 

 

To whom it may concern 

RE: Draft Rule Change - DWGM improvement to AMDQ regime - GRC0051 

 
The EUAA would like to support the submission made by Brickworks Building Products Pty Ltd on this matter.  
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
Andrew Richards 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


